

Hello Families!

During the school year we take photographs of school activities involving students; this is a way to stay connected with families, or to offer a peek to others who are interested in our world here at Mount Olive.

These photos may be published through our website, the FAMLY app, newsletter, and other printed media.

Please fill out this form and return to your child's teacher.

## NO STUDENT'S NAMES WILL EVER BE USED WITH THE PHOTOS.

I understand that I may NOT download any GROUP photos from the FAMLY app (but can download photos that are of my child ONLY).

YES	NO	
		My child's photo may be posted in the FAMLY app (this private app allows parents to see highlights of our activities)
		My child's photo may be used for Mount Olive Preschool's and Mount Olive Church's website
		My child's photo may be used for printed media (newsletter, marketing materials, etc.)
		My child can be included in a class group photo
		My child's photo can be included in the "Preschool Adventures: Our Year in Pictures" slideshow for our end-of-year program
CHILD'S NAME		
PARENT SIGNATURE		
/ INC. II OIO I VII OIIC_		
CHILD'S CLASS(ES)		